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Jeff Watson

From: Andrew Kottkamp <andy@wenatcheelaw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 9:08 AM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Re: Upcoming Hearing

That would be great. Thanks 
 
Andrew Kottkamp  
Kottkamp & Yedinak  
 
On Aug 9, 2016, at 9:00 AM, Jeff Watson <jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote: 

Good Morning Mr. Kottkamp, 
  
I have scheduled a hearing for the 25th of August on a rather large project (proposed largest 
photovoltaic solar farm in the state) which has drawn a great deal of attention down here in our 
valley. The record for this project is beginning to get pretty large. As per protocol we ship our 
materials the Thursday before; I haven’t started the staff report yet but was wondering if in this 
instance you might want some of the submittal materials of the application and the comment 
letters a bit early just to get something of a head start on the whole thing.    
  
  
Jeffrey A. Watson 
GIS Technician/Planner II 
Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby  
Ellensburg WA   98926 
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
509-933-8274 
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